
From: Vivienne Wiles [mailto:vwiles@cfmeu.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, 4 June 2019 10:06 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: FW: (AM2014/196 & AM2014/197) Casual and Part-time Employment 

 
May Oboodi 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher, 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
(AM2014/196 & AM2014/197) 
Part-time & Casual Employment 
Timber Industry Award 2010 – Casual Conversion 
 
I refer to the original email correspondence sent by the CFMMEU- Manufacturing Division on 29 May 
2019 and the response from Vice President Hatcher on 30 May 2019. 
 
Despite the union’s best intentions, ad due to extended illness of key industrial staff,  we were 
unable to file our submissions by 5:00pm, Monday 3 June 2019. 
 
We respectfully see a further short extension until 12:00pm, Wednesday 5 June 2019. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused to the Commission. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Vivienne Wiles 
Senior National Industrial Officer  
 

Manufacturing Division 
Construction Forestry Maritime Mining & Energy Union  
Manufacturing Division 

 
Address: 540 Elizabeth Street  Melbourne  Victoria  3000 Australia 
Tel:          03 9639 2955    
Mobile:    0419 334 102  
Email:    vwiles@cfmeu.org 
 
   

CFMEU Manufacturing Division Disclaimer: 
The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or legally privileged.  It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this e-mail by 
anyone else is unauthorised.  
If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is 
prohibited and may be unlawful. 
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